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“Do not let the behaviour of others destroy 

your inner peace.”  

Dalai Lama 

Mamawe Awasis Elementary School 

Virtue of the Month:  
  

 

What is peacefulness? 

An inner sense of calm. It comes 

especially in quiet moments of 

reflection or gratitude. Contact Information: 

Phone: 306-768-3544      Fax:306-768-3506 

Email: mamaweawasis@recnedu.ca 

Website: recned.ca 

Reading Tip: 

Remember to ask 
questions and talk 
about what you’ve  

read. 

Reminders & Notices 

Principals message 

We are approaching the end of the year of 

2023-2024 school year. We are continuing to 

strive for the quality education of our students. 

We thank parents/guardians who continue to 

support us with their Childrens attendance and 

monitoring their child’s progress in class. 

With alot happening, we look forward to our 

planned events, especially our upcoming 

Kindergarten Graduation and Grade Six Prom 

being planned for next month. 

Congratulations, Students! 

 

K 

With Upcoming Field Trips, please be 

reminded that the classroom Teachers 

will be sending home permission slips 

for your child to attend. Please sign 

these and send them back to the 

school before your child’s class trip. 

Peacefulness 

Lydia McKay, Principal 

Upcoming Events 
Literacy Week: May 14-17, 2024 
Victoria Day: May 20, 2024, No School 
Spirit Week: May 21-24, 2024 

Dance: May 23, 2024 
Field Trip: May 28, 2024 (Gr 5a+b) 
Track & Field: May 29, 2024 
Field Trip: May 30, 2024 (Gr. 3b) 
Movie/Popcorn: May 31, 2024 


